
 

Key Decision Details 
 

 Decision Name 
The Regional Spatial Strategy 
Review - The East of England Plan 
2031 - Response to the EERA 
options consultation 

 

 Date of Decision 19 November 2009  
 Decision maker Cabinet  

 Describe the Decision 
taken 

Endorsed the Council’s response to a 
series of questions by EERA on four 
possible growth scenarios for the 
region for the period up to 2031. 
Requested that officers continue to 
work with all of the other 
Cambridgeshire authorities in order 
that, as far as possible, an 
appropriately co-ordinated joint 
response on behalf of the County can 
be submitted to EERA and authorised 
the Executive Member of Planning 
Strategy, to agree any alterations to 
the Council's position which may 
become necessary should new 
circumstances arise, submit any 
appropriate amended responses to 
EERA before the response deadline 
and to continue to liaise with the 
other Cambridgeshire authorities. 

 

 What were the reasons 
for taking the Decision? In order to respond to EERA  

 
What alternative 

options were 
considered and 

rejected? 
  

 Conflict of interest and 
dispensation Councillors I C Bates  

 Is the decision a Key 
Decision? Yes  

 
Was the decision 

included in the Forward 
Plan 

Yes  

 
Was the decision 

subject to the urgency 
proceedings? 

No  

 
List the background 
papers to any report 
considered by the 

Decision Taker 
None.  

 Person Making this Mrs Helen Taylor  



report 

 
Date upon which the 

Decision will come into 
force, subject to no 

call-in 
27 November 2009  

 Accompanying 
Documents 

joint regional spatial strategy review 
panel 
 
The Cambridgeshire Development 
Study and related cabinet report 
 
EERA - Regional scale settlement 
study - final report 
 
EERA - options consultation - 
September 2009 
 
EERA - Sub - Area profile for 
Cambridgeshire 
 
Cabinet RSS Consult1 
 
RSS Annex 

 

 

  
 
 
 


